
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

VIA COURIER, EMAIL, and RESS 
 
 
August 14, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2018-0097 
 Bathurst Pipeline Project – Updated Evidence                    
  
On August 1, 2018, Enbridge filed an application with the Board for approval to construct a 
natural gas pipeline in North York. 

Further to Enbridge’s submission on August 1, 2018, the exhibit listed below has been updated: 
 

Exhibit  Title Update 

 
Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 1 

Attachment 1 
 

Map of Preferred Route 

Map was updated to include the 
district station as indicated in  
Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 1. 

 
Enclosed please find two copies of the updated exhibit. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Bonnie Jean Adams 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 

CC: Zora Crnojacki, OPCC Chair – Ontario Energy Board 


